
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Important Reminders 

 

Whodunit! 

The Old Dauphin Way Association and Mobile 
Mystery Dinners will be presenting a fine 
evening of delectable Southern cuisine, wine, 
and mayhem at our 2017 Fall Fundraiser.  

The play will be "Next of Kin" - Big Daddy 
Sugarbaker has requested your presence at 
what may be the last family gathering before 
he passes on to the great beyond. He may be 
one of the richest men in the world, but he is 
not well, not well at all!! But, that’s not 
important, especially to his greedy kin folk!! 
What is REALLY important is WHO has the 
Will and WHO is in it!!  

Come and enjoy a raucous evening with your 
friends and neighbors while we figure out 
"whodunit".  We will be serving a delicious 
Southern dinner, "to-die-for" desserts, and a 

variety of wines, teas, and lemonade. The best 
"Detective" in the house wins a prize! 

Tickets are $55.00 per person. 

Tickets can be purchased on the “Events” page 
of our website at www.odwa.org via PayPal or 
credit card.  They are also available from our  
Officers (see our Committees page for a list of 
officers).   Please purchase your tickets by 
Tuesday, October 4, 2017. 

 
 
 

October 5, 2017 Murder Mystery Dinner – Next of Kin at Via! Enrichment 
Center – 6 PM to 9:30 PM 

October 28, 2017 ODWA 2017 Fall Plant Swap – 10 AM 

Nov 9, 2017 General Meeting at Dauphin Way UMC – Build Mobile 
Zoning Review and Community Toolkit Review – Kerry 
Cumanis and Shayla Beaco. Government Street 
Collaborative Review – Brenda Bolton 

Dec 14, 2017 Membership Christmas Party at Blacksher Hall 
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OCTOBER 2017 FALL PLANT SWAP 
Our Fall Plant Swap is scheduled for October 
28th at 10 AM sharp at the Dauphin Street 
Central Presbyterian Church Parking lot (just 
east of Ann Street and Dauphin Street)  It is a 
great event - bring potted and labeled plants 
that you want to give away - Bill Nicholas is our 
plant expert and makes it fun to learn about a 
lot of the plants.  Please note that the 

maximum size of pots is 5 gal. 
 
Contact Joe Pierce at jbpiercept@yahoo.com 
with questions. 
This is an event that brings together members 
of the gardening community from throughout 
Mobile.  So, if you are a beginner, this is your 
opportunity to learn some tips from the 
masters.  

November General Meeting 

Our November General Meeting will be held at 
Dauphin Way United Methodist Church, ED 
Room 207 from 7:00 PM to 8:15 PM on 
Thursday, November 9, 2017.  Please park in 
behind the church and enter through the 
double doors that have a “Welcome” sign over 
them.  Proceed to the elevator at the end of the 
hall on the left.  The meeting room is on the 
second floor.   

Shayla Beaco, the director of Build Mobile, and 
Keri Coumanis of the City of Mobile will be 
making presentations on the progress of  Build 
Mobile, the Neighborhood Community Toolkit, 
and the Map for Mobile Zoning, FLUM, and 
MSP.  Please mark you calendar to attend this 
meeting. 

Additionally, Brenda Bolton will be speaking 
about the Government Street Collaborative. 

August Yard of the Month 

 

Congratulations to John and Bradley King 
of 60 Fernway Drive. 
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